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14 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Temporary Leadership Change at Burlish Park Primary School 
 
I am writing to update you about a temporary leadership change.  
 
Burlish Park Primary School is part of the ‘The Rivers C of E Academy Trust’ - a family of 
16 schools that work together to collectively educate 5250 children. We often seek 
opportunities to utilise strength across schools for the benefit of all children.  
 
You may already be aware that your headteacher, Mrs Postans, is carrying out the role of 
lead headteacher and supports other schools across our trust one day a week. From the 
20th of November 2023, her role will increase to three days of support on Wednesday to 
Friday of every week.  
 
To ensure that Burlish Park has appropriate capacity and expertise, your deputy 
headteacher, Mrs Lindley, will be promoted to acting headteacher on the days that Mrs 
Postans is not in school. 
 
The above arrangement will be in place until the end of the academic year.  
 
Mrs Postans and Mrs Lindley are both skilled and experienced leaders - I hope you will join 
me in congratulating and supporting them. It is testament to the leadership team and the 
staff at Burlish Park that this sort of change can occur and pupils’ education will continue to 
flourish.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school leaders should you have any questions. We will 
contact you if any further updates are required.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

   
Matt Meckin     
Chief Executive Officer     
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